
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT PERIOD FOR  

HOMELESS PREFERENCE IN SUBSIDIZED HOUSING  
 
 
 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 
801 12th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
The Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency (SHRA) administers subsidized housing assistance through the 
Housing Choice Voucher (previously known as “Section 8”) and Conventional Public Housing Programs.  Currently, there are 
approximately 50,000 individuals served through these programs, with approximately 70,000 unduplicated families on 
waiting lists.  
 
The Housing Authorities of the County and City of Sacramento are considering establishing a homeless preference for the 
Housing Choice Voucher and Public Housing programs.  This will impact the priority of families offered subsidized housing 
assistance from the various waiting lists.   
 
You are invited to a public workshop:  
 

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 4pm 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission Chambers 

801 12th Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

  
You are also invited to attend the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission meeting where a recommendation 
regarding preferences will be discussed and then forwarded to the Housing Authorities of the County and City for action:  
 

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at 6pm 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission Chambers 

801 12th Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

 
Two public hearings will be held: 
 

Housing Authority of the County of Sacramento  
Tuesday, March 21, 2017 

Sacramento County Board Chambers 
700 H Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814 
For more information, go to www.saccounty.net. 

 
Housing Authority of the City of Sacramento  

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 
Sacramento City Council Chambers 

915 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

For more information, go to www.cityofsacramento.org. 
 

You can submit your comments for any of these meetings in one of the following ways: 
1. Present your comments at any of the public meetings above; or 
2. Submit written comments to: 

Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 
801 12th Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814 
Attention: Agency Clerk 

 
Written comments must be received no later than the hearings on March 21, 2017. 
 
Actual meeting times for the Housing Authority public hearings will be posted on the above-listed websites. 


